

Eden Park Academy





Meet the Teacher

Meet the Teacher Week commencing the 1st November

There will be an opportunity to speak with your child's teacher after half term about how they have settled into their new class and how their learning is going.

Teachers will send home a letter with different time slots that you can sign up for and you will be contacted for a 10-minute slot. Please keep an eye out for letters from next week.

We wish everyone a safe and happy weekend.

Ms Warner and Mr Blunt

Simonsbath Residential for Year 3 and 4.

Good luck to all the children (and staff!) going on the residential to Simonsbath on Monday. We are sure you will all have a magical time and we look forward to hearing about all your adventures when you return on Wednesday. These are the days that memories are formed for life and we hope that Exmoor is filled with laughter and fun for the three days.

Assemblies

This week in assembly we have been enjoying a range of different poems in celebration of National Poetry Day. We acted out the following poem which we all enjoyed!

The Worm That Wouldn't Wiggle

by Steve Attewell

Although I am a worm, I never used to wiggle, cos when my tummy rubbed the floor, it always made me giggle.

I couldn't make it half a yard, before I had to stop, cos I was laughing very hard, exhausted I would flop.

I'd lay down on the comfy grass, beneath a shady flower, and recover from my giggle fit, it took me half an hour.

My mum was quite unhappy, my friends they used to mock, until I had a jumper made, well okay - more a sock.

Now when I wear my wiggle-sock, and slide about the floor, I do not get a tickle, on my tummy anymore.

I can wiggle to the shops and back, my friends no longer scoff, and when I want to giggle, I just take my jumper off!

Secondary School Applications

The deadline for our current Year 6 children to apply online for a secondary school place is 31.10.21.

Parent Governor Vacancy

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor to join our School Governing Body. All the information can be found on the school website and the closing date for applications is midday on 13.10.21. If you have any questions about the role, please speak to Mrs Turnbull in the School Office.

Flu Vaccinations

The Immunisation Team will be in school on 17.11.21 to give nasal fluvaccinations. More information will follow shortly.

My Child at School Payments

If anyone has mislaid their log in details or is having trouble using the online payment system please ask at the School Office. This is the preferred method of payment, although cash is still accepted.

Can we remind parents that school meals, breakfast club and nursery fees should be paid in advance or the week that they are taken.